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During   the   2019/2020   school   year   there   were   the   same   number   of   reports   received  
regarding   bullying   in   the   middle   school   when   compared   with   the   previous   year.   

  
Of   the   10   reports,   1   was   unverified.    In   4   cases,   students   were   warned   and  
counseled   regarding   the   impact   of   their   actions   on   others.    7   cases   required  
disciplinary   action.  

  
Counseling   students   is   an   ongoing   part   of   the   investigative   process   and   all  
students   involved   were   counseled   regarding   their   behaviors  


